

Minutes of 07.07.22 at the Hall and via Zoom

Present: Jane Chair
Laura Treasurer and Bookings Secretary
Kirsty Minutes Secretary
Eilidh
Rachel
Anna
Katy

Apologies Shona
Michael
Sean

Minutes from the last meeting were approved and seconded by Jane and Laura

Matters Arising

Hall renovations

Hall floor could be done either 3/4/5 of August or 11/12/13 August. Both weekends are currently free but most agreed that a later weekend would be better as many are away on these weeks. Laura to block out the diary for the 26th to the 31st August. Jane and Laura to Poll on FB to see who's available for these dates

A suggestion was made that we could maybe get a.n.other to do the 'grunt' work, maybe workaways or Mackays in Glasgow were suggested as being able to do the floor.

We also need more bins for the toilet Jane and Laura can supply these.
A plumber is needed to check the toilets as it was blocking again in the Ladies.

Upcoming Bookings

Possible Planetarium booking, more details being requested by Laura
Argyll Ceilidh Trail need to get further details but is booked in
Fellow Pynins still needs the booking form returned if they want to go ahead

It was noted that many people thought that Donations from the Lismore Dance Band were going to the Hall, in future all events with 'entry by Donation' must make it clear who is benefiting from the Donation.

Cinema Night

Rachel is to host a cinema night. Food and drinks will be bought, any left over can be used at a later date. If successful she would like to run another one. Thanks to Dot and Julia for the help given.

Review of last month's events

The Boogie night took £370 on the Door and Raffle, though Laura hasn't had the expenses for this yet. Thanks were given to Kirsty for organising this. From this event we recognised that a Card Reader would be a real asset and Jane will investigate a Card Reader for the Dance.

Isle of Lismore.com

Jane had a meeting with the Web Designers and felt it was positive. They are in the process of putting up a Blog Page.

Fund raising ideas and events

To be discussed at the next meeting

Summer Dance

Agreed to bring in soft drink mixers to sell, cans at £1.00 and Fruit Shoots at 50p. We have agreed to meet briefly before the dance to set the Rota in place.

Anna is going to ask Archie about getting the Marks and Spencer glasses.

Anna is going to approach Dan Steele and Davy Clincart about running the bar for the night. It was agreed the all volunteers would have at least one member of the Committee working with them at all times.

Food was discussed and sorted.

Church Working Group

Laura agreed to represent the Hall for the initial meeting but does not want to take the role on permanently.

Treasures Report

As of May 31st 2022

Cash in Current Account	£8,741.28
Cash in Deposit Account	£20,000.62

This did not include £370 from the Boogie Night.

AOB

None

Date of Next Meeting

7pm Thursday 4th August 2022 in the Hall